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Drissa Kone 
November 28, 2019 
 

 
 

Dear BFC, 

 

In only a few short weeks, our True Mother will return home to America to offer her special message of 

hope and peace at the Prudential Center! In the New York and New Jersey area, our pastors, family 

members, and close ministers are working tirelessly to reach out to Christian churches, social and ethnic 

groups, and to the wider public. Among these volunteers are youth and young adults coming from as far 

as California and as local as Middletown, NY to help out. With this in mind, we are looking for any 

potential families who can offer their homes for these youth and young adults to homestay. If you are 

interested, please contact me at idrisena80@ gmail,com or call (347) 595-5428. 

 

Thank you! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kone 

 

 


